
Legal Notice

South Salem Fire District 


Sealed Bids for the following Purposes:

Various Contractor Services


	 South Salem Fire District, invites submission of separate sealed 
bids for:


a)	 “Electrical Services Contractor”

b)	 “Plumbing Services Contractor”

c)	 “Carpentry Services Contractor”


	 For services at the Firehouse located at 1190 Route 35, bids for these contracts 
will be received until 7:00pm, January 6, 2025 at the South Salem Firehouse, 1190 Route 
35, South Salem New York, at which time the bids will be publicly read aloud.

These are the three year contracts for the time period of January 1, 2025 -  December 31, 
2028. These contracts will consist generally of providing:


	 a) electrical services troubleshooting, repairs and minor upgrades.

	 b) plumbing services troubleshooting and repair to provide repair work needed at 	 	
the District’s Fire Headquarters and District’s dry hydrants

	 c) carpentry services troubleshooting and repair.


Bidding documents, which contain all bids specifications, require bid form, and general 
conditions, may be obtained at the firehouse, Office of the Property Manager, or by 
writing the Secretary, c/o South Salem Fire District, P.O. Box 51, South Salem NY 
10590, or by emailing: firehat@optonline.net, or bmansfield@southsalemfiredistrict.com.


The South Salem Fire District reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to accept 
the bid best suited for its specific needs. Bidding shall be in accordance with the bid 
specifications dated October 20, 2024, and the Fire District’s General Conditions which 
includes NON-COLLUSIVE BIDDING CERTIFICATION. 

Bids will be binding until January 6, 2025.


Kevin Andros, Property Manager

Board of Fire Commissioners

South Salem Fire District

P.O. Box 51

South Salem, NY 10590
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